SUPVC Spring Quarter Meeting

Wednesday, May 20, 2009

Guest Speaker: Dr. Patricia Conrad

The meeting started off with several reminders.  First, the SUPVC is still looking for volunteers to work with elementary school students.  If interested, please contact Dr. Bouley, but volunteers should try to arrange their own transportation.  Second, the club is still waiting for more newsletter paragraph submissions for the Spring Quarter Newsletter.  Those that did not contribute to the Fall Quarter Newsletter are strongly encouraged (required) to submit a 1-paragraph (or more) entry on anything animal-related.  Please send submissions to Dr. Bouley ASAP.  Those that already wrote for the Fall Quarter Newsletter are also welcome to submit new entries.  Third, there will be an End-of-the-Year Celebration at Dr. Bouley’s house on Saturday, May 30, 2009 from 4-7 PM.  Please be there to see friends before the end of the year and to say good-bye to the graduating pre-vets!



There were also a couple of reminders for the upcoming year.  The Animal-Handling and Enrichment class taught by Dr. Megan Albertelli will be available again in Fall Quarter 09-10.  The class is small, so priority will be given to seniors and juniors.  If interested in this course, please contact Dr. Bouley for details.  Additionally, the club is planning on a 2nd annual Pre-Vet Expo in Spring 2010.  Please start thinking about how you would like to be involved in the planning effort. 


The guest speaker for the day is Dr. Patricia Conrad.  She is a professor in Parasitology at the UC Davis Veterinary Medical School and is a world expert in Toxoplasmosis.  Because she had given a talk earlier in the day on Toxoplasmosis and its impacts on sea otter health, the rest of the meeting was instead a Q & A session with Dr Conrad.  The discussion touched on topics regarding UC Davis Veterinary Medical School resources, research opportunities, the benefits of having a PhD or being Board-Certified, and emerging opportunities in Public Health.  The SUPVC would like to thank Dr. Conrad for taking time from her very busy schedule to meet with us and for her candid advice to the pre-vets.  

